Martin Julie Mikulas
MGriettG Land Manager

September 13, 2017

Mr. Peter Hays
1313 Sherman Street, Suite 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE: Iverson Mine M-2011-001, TR-01 Adequacy Review Response
Dear Mr. Hays:

As a foliow up to your adequacy review letter dated September 12, 2017, you stated that you did not
receive maps C-206 thru C-214 of the as-built drawings. My apology on the confusion. Those sheets
were never fully constructed so the engineers cannot supply as-builts. That drawing set is stamped on
the cover page with “As Constructed (partial) June 16, 2016 — G-101-C-205”. | guess our consultant
should have removed that reference to those sheets on the cover page instead of adding the
note. Those pages were replaced with sheets C-100 thru C-110 on the proposed grading plan sheets
that were also provided with the submittal for your review.

Sincerely,

ulie Mikulas
Land Manager

Rocky Mountain Division — Northern Office
1800 N Taft Hill Road, Fort Collins, CO 80534
julie.mikulas@martinmarietta.com
www.martinmarietta.com



